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October 19, 1995

A copy of this letter has been sent via facsimile. Your prompt
attention to this matter will be greatly appreciated. Should you
have any questions or require additional information, please do not

hesitate to call.
Yourgs very truly,

) Jrwt € Crose)

Willjam R. Crow
President

Enclosures

cc: O0Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs
Attention: Mr. Jerry T. Sexton



